
Request for Feedback on Board Mentoring 

Program 

Dear [Mentor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As we strive to enhance the effectiveness of our Board 

Mentoring Program, your insights as a mentor would be invaluable to us. 

We kindly request your feedback on your experience in the program. Specifically, we would 

appreciate your thoughts on the following: 

• What aspects of the mentoring program did you find most beneficial? 

• Were there any challenges you faced during the mentoring process? 

• How could we improve the program for future participants? 

Your feedback is crucial in helping us shape a more effective program. Please feel free to share 

any additional comments or suggestions you may have. 

Thank you for your time and commitment to this program. We look forward to hearing from you. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


